
 

   

                
 

       
 

         
 

       
      
  
                                       

                            
                                      
         

 
                                 

             
 

                                          
                                     

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ALERT 003 

TO: SBP Delegates (VIA email 6/7/2021 8:40AM) 

FROM: Kathy Miller 

DATE: January 7, 2022 

SUBJECT: Contractor LCPTracker Training 

I wanted to reach out to you and let you know that beginning January 19, 2022 OSA will be having 
monthly contractor training sessions with LCPtracker. We will be having these training sessions every 
month on the 3rd Wednesday of each month. If you have projects that are starting in the next month, 
please utilize the January class. 

If you have a contractor that is new to prevailing wage requirements, and/or has never used LCPtracker 
before, this is the class for them! 

There is a sign up form on the OSA website that can be filled out. It will email registrations directly to 
myself. I will then send out invites for the virtual training on the Monday prior to the session. 
https://osa.colorado.gov/state‐buildings/prevailing‐wage‐and‐apprenticeship 
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